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eMedNY Website To Get Updated This 
Weekend 
 

The New York State Department of Health (NYSDOH) and Computer 
Sciences Corporation (CSC) will implement changes to the eMedNY 
website (www.emedny.org) this weekend. We believe these 
enhancements will make the site more user-friendly and easier to navigate. 
Very little of the content will be moved so as not to adversely impact 
providers’ navigation of the site. One area which will improve will be the 
‘Self Help’ section that is currently located as one of the main tabs at the 
top of the site. ‘Self Help’ will be able to be accessed from a 'Self Help' 
button in the upper right hand corner of the site. 
 
The changes, mostly cosmetic, will be to fonts, spacing, color and the size 
of certain buttons. Providers who access ePACES, eXchange and other 
applications on the right hand section of the site will see the application 
buttons in a new right side column entitled 'eMedNY Tool Center'. 
NYSDOH and CSC welcome feedback on the new format and suggestions 
for additional enhancements to the eMedNY website. Please use the 
contact form located at: 
https://www.emedny.org/contacts/emedny.aspx.  

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

If you are having problems viewing content within this newsletter, please email emednyalert@csc.com for further 
assistance.  

 

    

         
         
         
         

 
The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as possible. 
However, no e-mail transmittals or materials provided are intended to constitute legal or medical advice. 
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